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.04.21 “All your children shall be taught by the Lord and great shall be 
the peace of your children.” Isaiah 54:13 

PJA Christmas Program 

We look forward to worshipping with 
you tomorrow at the Westvale 
Seventh-day Adventist church 
(2511 West Genesee St.) as our 
students lead the worship service. 

Students will perform a play about the 
birth of Christ as well as musical 

selections with vocals, bells and chimes. We 
thank all of our volunteer drivers who helped with transporting 
students over to the church for dress rehearsal and extend a 
special thank you to Pastor Jamel for helping with the A/V, Sr. 
Rodriguez for creating the house and donkey for our set and 
Patrick Bonin for creating the stable for our set. 

Students should arrive to the church no later than 10:30am. 
If your child is not available to be present, PLEASE LET 
HIS/HER TEACHER KNOW IMMEDIATELY.  

Students who will be dressing up in costume should wear 
clothing that is no longer than knee length and lightweight 
for layering under their costume. They should also plan to 
wear neutral sandals (fitting with Bible times, no bright colors) or 
go barefoot for the play. All other students should wear church 
attire free of writing or pop culture.  

There will be a potluck following the service. We invite you 
to stay and fellowship. Please bring a vegetarian dish to 
share if you are able to. 

 

 
Lunch Menu 
Monday—PB&J sandwiches w/ 
baby carrots & veggie straws 

Tuesday—Haystacks 

Wednesday—Baked potato w/ 
California mix veggies 

Thursday—Tomato soup & 
veggie chicken salad, 8th grade 
pizza 

 

On the 
Calendar 
December 10—PJA Worship 
Service, arrive by 10:30am 
 
December 21—NOON 
DISMISSAL 
 
December 22-January 1—
Christmas Recess 
 

Office Contact Info 

315.468.0117 

PJASecretary@gmail.com 

Smile.Amazon.com Users Make Parkview Happy 
If you are a regular user of Amazon, you can make a big difference 
for Parkview by simply switching to smile.amazon.com and choosing 
Parkview Jr Academy as the charity of your choice. Your shopping 
experience will be exactly the same and a portion of your purchases 
will be donated to our school. 

 



 

Christmas Recess 

Christmas recess will begin at NOON on 
Wednesday, December 21st. There WILL be 
after-school care that day from 12:00 to 
5:30pm. Currently, the school calendar has us 
returning on Monday, January 
2nd, however our board will 
be re-evaluating this at their 
meeting next week. Please 
be aware that there MAY be 
a change in the schedule and 
stay tuned for updates.  

Names of Jesus Activity 

As we approach the time of year 
when we reflect on the greatest 

gift, the birth of Jesus, you may 
be looking for ideas to keep 
your child(ren) focused on the 

true reason for the season.  

Consider this simple activity to do together as 
part of your family worships in the month of 
December: 
 

1. Cut out stars from cardstock paper. 

2. Write “Jesus is …” on each one.  

3. Then write words that describe Jesus, 
such as “Savior,” “Immanuel” and 
“Prince of Peace” on each star. 

4. Use the stars to decorate a space in 
your home like the kitchen cabinets or 
living room windows where you will be 
reminded about the character of Jesus. 

Volunteers Needed 

Ms. Park is always in need of helpers to cut 
and paste workbook activities for her students. 
This job can be done at school or from home.  

If you have spiritual gifts in other 
areas that could bless our school, 
please let us know. We will find a 
job for you! Parkview relies on 
the volunteerism of our school 
and church community. Thank 
you! 

 
 

Sprouts & Worm “Tea” 

If you’d like to purchase alfalfa sprouts or 
worm “tea” please text Mrs. Kaiser at 
315.729.7250. 

Alfalfa sprouts—$4 / 4oz 
container 

Worm “tea”—$3 / 16oz jar 

Talent Show 

The 7th and 8th grade students are hosting a 
talent show on Saturday, January 21st 
beginning at 6pm. Admission is $3. If you have 
a talent to showcase, an application must be 
submitted along with an entry fee of $2. 
Contact Olivia, Clarajane or Mrs. Anderson 
for an application form. The proceeds of the 
talent show will be used to support a couple of 
special projects including helping the 
homeless in our community.  

Giving Tree 

Students in grades 7 & 8 are 
collecting NEW winter hats and 
gloves to be placed on their 
classroom Giving Tree. When 
the tree is full they will distribute 
the items to individuals in need to 

keep warm this winter. This project 
will run through the end of January. If you are 
able to donate, please send in unused hats 
and/or gloves with your student. Thank you.  

Laughing Matters 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Q: What did the eye doctor ask 
the teacher? 

A: How are your pupils? 



 

Sicknesses  

We kindly ask you to keep your child home if 
he/she is experiencing fever, chills, cough, 
difficulty breathing, body aches, sore throat, 
and/or loss of taste or smell. Children should 
remain home until they have received a 
negative COVID test result and have been 
fever-free for 24 hours. If coughing and/or 
sneezing persist, we ask that they wear a mask 
while at school. 
 
 
 
 

Absent or Sick Child/Early Pick-Up  

If your child will be absent for the day, please 
call the office before 9am to inform us of the 
reason for the absence. If you need to arrange 
an early pick-up, please call the office no later 
than the morning of to notify of medical 
appointments and at least an hour in advance 
(if able) in the event of an emergency. 

Eighth Grade Snack Menu 

 Kind Granola Bars--$1.00 

 Goldfish--$0.75 

 Pop Chips--$1.00 

 Chex Mix--$1.00 

 Gummies (gelatin 
free)--$0.75 

 Juice--$0.75 

 Pizza (Thursday only, pay on 
Wednesday)--$2.00 

 Popsicles (Friday only)--$1.00 

After-School Care/Late Pick-Up 

Program hours: M-Th 3:15-5:30pm and F 
noon-3:00pm. 

Fee: $5/hour per child and $1.25/quarter 
hour paid in advance, CASH only. No 
exceptions.  

An initial deposit of $60/child must be paid the 
Friday prior to a student beginning after care. 
Any unused funds will roll over. Each Friday 
you must bank up to $60/child to allow 
him/her to participate in after care services 
the following week. 

Parents who have not picked up 
their child(ren) by 3:20pm M-Th or 
12:05pm on Friday will accrue late 
pick up fees at the rate of $1/min, 
added to your monthly statement. 

If you are not able to pick your child up 
promptly at dismissal times, we encourage 
you to utilize this service. By paying in 
advance, the fee is $5/hr. If you are late, but 
haven’t paid in advance the fee is $1 PER 
MINUTE which adds up quickly. 

 

Parkview exists to empower students to think deeply, 

Serve humbly and trust God wholeheartedly. 

 


